
 CRAYON KIDS INC 

 Winter Newsletter 

 Dear Families, 

 Happy Winter!  Please bring your children to school in weather 
 appropriate clothing!  Children play outside every day as long 
 as the “real feel” temperature is above 30 degrees.  They should 
 wear hats and gloves every day to play outside.  Remember to 
 bring a weather appropriate change of clothes for your child’s 
 cubby! (long sleeve shirt, pants, underwear, & socks). 

 Friendship Day is coming up on February 14th! You may send 
 your children in with Friendship/Valentine’s Day cards! Candy is 
 acceptable but will be sent home with children to eat.  Please 
 be mindful of age appropriate candy (choking hazards). 

 Family drop off and pick up:  MASKS ARE MANDATORY FOR DROP 
 OFF AND PICK UP ONLY IF YOU ENTER THE BUILDING.  YOU must 
 provide your own mask.  no mask = no enter  Families are still 
 able to drop off at the door for your convenience.  Additional 
 entrances:  We are working on having a new entrance for some 
 classrooms by the ramp door on Marshall street. We hope to 
 have this completed by the end of the year. 

 We’ve listed all the important dates for Winter months in the 
 column to the right! Look for the Spring Newsletter in April 
 OTHERWISE please refer to the Annual Calendar that was sent 
 to you via Remind. It is also available on our website on the 
 Resources  page! Each month new events “pop” up and we will 
 inform you through tadpoles and Remind, this includes any 
 date changes on our yearly calendar. 


